
Memo 
To: Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: Rich Gordon - 944 

Date: 12/l 9102 

Re: / Appointment to Pescadero Municipal Advisory Council 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Board of Supervisors appoint Leslie Fiering to a vacancy on the Pescadero 
Municipal Advisory Council for a term to conclude with the November election in 2006. 

BACKGROUND: 

Maeva Neale chose not to run for re-election to the Pescadero Municipal Advisory Council last 
November. Jim Schweickert filed to run for the seat previously held by Maeva Neale. Jim Schweickert 
was the only individual to file for the seat and he was elected in November. Unfortunately, Mr. 
Schweikert recently passed away. 

Under the rules and regulations established by the Board of Supervisors.for the Pescadero Municipal 
Advisory Council, the PMAC interviews candidates and makes a recommendation to the Board of 
Supervisors when there are vacancies on the PMAC. At its meeting of December 12, 2002, the 
Pescadero Municipal Advisory Council unanimously recommended that Leslie Fiering be appointed to 
fill the vacancy created by the death of Jim Schweickert. 

Leslie Fiering will represent PMAC District.2 along the coast south of Pescadero Road. Ms. Fiering will 
serve until the November election in 2006. 
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Post Office Box 249 Pescadero, Calif&nia 94060 pmac@southcoast.net 

Date: unanimous resolution of Decetiber 12,2002 

To the Board of Supervisors: 

The Pescadero &hmicipal Advisory Council requests that you appoint Leslie Fiering to 
the seat which would have been occupied by Jim Schweickert, who recently passed away. 

This seat would be part of District 2, along the coast south of Pescadero Road. 

Many thanks for your consideration of this appointment to our Council. 

Sincerely; ,’ 

Maeva Neale, Chair 

. 


